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MCK offices closed to mourn 
passing of Grand Chief Norton 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Seskéha/August 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community 
that operations of the MCK will be closed for three days to 
mourn the passing of Grand Chief Joseph Tokwiro Norton, who 
died on Friday at the age of 70. 
 
While most operations are closed, essential services will 
remain operational. The main office will remain open only to 
ensure proper communications during this unprecedented and 
difficult time.  
 
Additionally, Council of Chiefs are suspending all political 
activities for the next ten (10) days as a gesture of respect for 
Grand Chief Norton’s extraordinary career and service to his 
community. 
 
The MCK thanks you for your patience and understanding. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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